
Art by Little Brook Youth Corps lead trainer, Nicole Dillman  
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Monday, April 12 
to Monday, July 12  
(or longer if 
neighbors want it!)

We’ll close the 
block outside of 
Little Brook Park 
to vehicles and 
open it up to play!

Contact SDOT and Lake City Collective  
with questions, comments, and ideas
stayhealthystreets@seattle.gov | 206-771-0481

STAY HEALTHY STREET
Little Brook Park


